
August 4, 1969 

 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy, Adams Co., Pa. held their regular monthly meeting 

for August on August 4, 1969 in the Election House at 8:00 p.m.  

 All members of the Board were present.  

 The minutes were read and approved.  

 The following bills were presented for payment: 

     Twp. Fund 

Beulah Snyder    Taxes Collected (May error)  $11.91 

Beulah Snyder     “            “         (June)  $7.05 

Clarence H. Myers    Labor      $225.25 

Paul Straley         “      $216.00 

Harry D. Burns Jr.                  “      $275.75 

Beulah Snyder    Taxes Collected for July   $48.54 

Roadite Inc.      Dust Oil     $1,177.34 

Melvin J. Sheffer    Supplies     $2.77 

W.  L. Sterner     Repairs to Chain Saws   $30.99 

Teeter Stone     Stone      $26.25 

Zerfing Hdwe. Inc.    Supplies     $7.83 

Agway Inc.     Tools, repairs to chain saw   $23.95 

Saltzgiver’s Inc.    Tractor Parts     $98.69 

Gray Concrete Pipe Co.   Pipe, Straley Rd. 4.4 Co. Aid  $910.00 

Adams Co. Nat’l Bank   Loan Payment    $150.97 

Bethlehem Mines Corp.   Stone     $32.80 

Total           $3,246.09 

 

    State fund  

Clarence H. Myers    Labor   4.4 Budget    $20.00 

Paul Straley             “         “        “    $20.00 

Harry D. Burns Jr.         “         “         “    $20.00 

Roadite Inc.     Contract   4.4. Budget   $7,183.35 

Service Supply Co.    Parts and Repairs to Twp. Rd.  $35.17 

Schuchart Petrol. Co.    Repairs and Parts to Grader   $45.67 

Total           $7,324.19 

 The Contract with Roadite has been completed: 

Bal. Twp. Fund $6,250.84 

        State Fund  $6,290.69 

 

Receipts  

Carl Menchey   Transfer Tax (June)   $918.65 

Beulah Snyder  Taxes Coll. (June)   $1,139.78 

    “          “      “        “        “    $58.99 

United Tele. Co.  Road Permits    $10.00 

Dean Selby   Fines (June)    $10.00 

I.H. Crouse and Sons Permit      $5.00 



Total         $2,142.42 

 

 No further business, meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.  Next meeting to be held 

at 8:00 p.m. on September 2, 1969.   

 

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary.   

  


